The School Sisters of Notre Dame
invite you to join us as we

CELEBRATE OUR JOURNEY!

Saturday, July 31, 2021 ~G
Villa Notre Dame .
345 Belden Hill Road Wilton, Connecticut
From its humble beginnings to its noble end, -
Villa Notre Dame has been our home
for over 60 years.
Now it is time for us to close its doors.
Come share memories and blessings with us.
11:30 Gathering BN \
12:00 Celebrate Our Journey Program R
: Paschal Hall ) \

Light Lunch and Tours
2:30 Closing Prayer in Chapel

Please reply by July 15 to .
203.761.9732 x3207 or jshannon@amssnd org \

a\

If you have not been fully vaccmated}
we ask that you kindly wear a mask.

A limited number of rooms will be available g

for overnight stays.
Reservations must be made through
Sr. John Vianney Zullo

203.762.3318 x3623 or jzullo@amssnd org T




